
Forest Hills East Newsletter 

For all residents, courtesy of Forest Hills East Civic Assoc. Inc. 
PO Box 3781 Holiday, FL 34692 
Annual Dues: $30 per household 

General email: ForestHillsEast@gmail.com 
Website: www.ForestHillsEast.com 

COMMUNITY CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Pasco 911 Center 24 Hour Non-Emergency Number 
  for Sheriff, Fire and EMS: 727-847-8102  

Pasco County Water: 727 847-8131 

Pasco County Animal Services: 813 929-1212  

Pasco County Tax and Tag Office: 727 847-8165  

Pasco County Sex Offender Registry Search: 
https://offender.fdle.state.fl.us/offender/sops/

offenderSearch.jsf  

 

Duke Energy General #: 1-800-700-8744 

Forest Hills Utilities (Trash Collection): 727 937-7457 

February 2021 

                 

              
We are having our first Association meeting for 2021 on Tuesday March 2, 2021 at a new location: 
 St. Vincent de Paul Catholic church at 4843 Mile Stretch Drive, Holiday. Meeting time is 7 p.m. to 9 
p.m.in the classroom buildings located behind the church’s pond. We will be nominating and electing all 
Board members and Officers. Discussing topics that involve the community, like the recent land sale, re-
view the 2020 Year End financials for the association, discuss Deed Restrictions and code restrictions, 
condition of the lake and what has been done and needs to be done to keep it healthy. Additionally other 
topics that should be of general interest to all of us, plus those questions raised by our members. Please 
come and join us, and remember to bring and wear masks while inside the building. 
 The land at the end of Berry Hill Road and corner of Sugarbush, known locally as “the peninsula” 
also “the Island”, has been sold. As of this writing we do not know their full intentions for development, but 
initially we have been told it will be townhouses.  Whatever it may be it will have an impact on our com-
munity. Eventually residential traffic into and out of our community will increase, and initially construction 
traffic and all that comes with property clearing and new home construction will last for months. Whether 
this is good or bad, that will be determined by those who are impacted. 

  Everyone, please be safe out there, and to those who have elderly or infirmed neighbors, 
check up on them, we are all in this together and to make it, we need to care for and about each other. 
 

OFFICERS AND BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

President:             Stan Moretz            727-580-4725                  
Vice-President:      Randy Dusenberry  352-232-1730  

Secretary:             Mary Thompson     727-942-0032 

Treasurer:             David Liebl            770-845-0780             
 

DIRECTORS: 

Millie Olsen 

William Wilbern         814-701-9139 
Don Demeurers         315-491-6235 

Robert Wunderlich    803-759-0735 

Richard Orsi 

 One of the questions we are asked is “what does 
the Board and membership do for us?” I would like to re-
verse the question and ask you, “What have you done for 
the Forest Hills Community, and what are you willing to 
do to keep our community safe and property values up?”  
 Only paid members are able to vote on community 
wide topics and nominate and elect the FHECA Board 
that will seek to enact and enforce those measures that 
are approved by its members. Annual dues are $30 per 
household. Please make your check payable to FHECA. 




